
The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE 
February 19, 2021 

Together in God’s Name! 
 

Dear Parents and Students: 
 

Well that was another chilly week!  But we made it through, and had some good learning 
experiences.  In physical science we studied different types of chemical reactions, and we had 
several small lab activities to engage hands on learning.  We explored various chemical 
reactions and the signs those reactions give us. 
 
In religion we focused on reviewing the main concepts of Unit 4 and preparing for Lent and 
our Ash Wednesday mass. 
 
I would like to remind students that when they are absent for a day for whatever reason, 
assignments for their classes can be found on Google Classroom.  If for some reason a student 
is unfamiliar with how to access and use Google Classroom to further his or her learning I am 
happy to help with that process.  Staying on top of schoolwork, when out, if possible, will help 
keep students from falling behind. 
 
Thank you to all the 8th graders who helped lead our prayer service, mass, and Stations of the 
Cross this past week.  They did a good job.  Once again, good job taking a leadership role 8th 
graders! 
 

Important February Dates 
 
Fridays during Lent – Stations of the Cross 
 

 
Remember if you have any questions for me you can always reach out via email, 
mcourchane@sje.school.   
 
Be safe,  

Sincerely,  

Mr. Courchane 
8th Grade Homeroom       
7th/ 8th Grade Religion 
Grade 5-8 Science      

“I hope I shall possess firmness and virtue enough to maintain what I consider the most enviable of all titles, the 
character of an honest man.” 

― George Washington 
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